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Dr. Hector P. Garcia, Chairman
National Archives and
Historical Foundation
American G.I. Forum
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

It was great to see you during your recent trip to Washing-
ton, D.C. I'm glad you had a chance to come by and meet
Senator Simon. He had heard much about you, but had not had
the opportunity to meet you before.

I want to thank you for giving me a signed copy of your poster
on the English Only movement. As I said earlier, I believe it
is going to be a very effective mechanism for bringing the
whole issue into proper perspective. I admire your willingness
to lead the charge on this.

I'm also glad to know that you are not letting up on the issue
of colonias. I believe that if more leaders were as involved
in this issue as you are -- particularly those from the medical
community -- it would have a significant impact and bring more
focus to one of the mosc tragic issues facing our country today.

Keep up the good work!

Again, I'm glad we had a chance to visit. I hope that you will
call on me if there is anything that Senator Simon or I can
do to be of help.

Sinqerely,

Richard Raymond
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